April 13, 2020

Dear Art Students and Parents,

This letter is to keep you informed with what is happening on google classroom throughout the rest of the school year. Having only six (6) more weeks before we begin wrapping up the school year 19-20, I wanted you to know that I appreciate all the efforts to contact me regarding art assignments. Although, majority of my students have not contacted me, I do encourage you to do so. As we are currently working remotely, from home, I will be focusing on what you have learned in Art so far. We have studied the Elements of Art: Line, Color, Texture, Form, Value, and Shape and I wish for you to continue to use those Elements in your artwork and design.

I post all Art assignments on Google classroom with a due date for all assignments, however, I am a bit concerned about the few responses to the assignments. I see that most of you have logged into your hornetland account but I do not see any activity. Since this is new to both you and I, I have decided to push back the due dates. This will give you time to get your assignments uploaded. I am asking you that you email me on the email addresses below so that I may help you with your assignments if you have any questions. There are a few of you that do not have internet and we have made contact through text messaging. If you could let me know of any barriers that are not allowing you to complete your assignments, please let me know. I want you to succeed!

Creating Art is endless, there are so many possibilities that you can create and you can show me your creativity by uploading your art into google classroom or any of the emails listed below or sending your picture to my phone. I will be able to print it off from my phone and place it in your folder.

Here are my emails which you can use to upload your art projects into:

Christina.arthur@ganado.k12.az.us

Christatatina20022002@yahoo.com

Christina.arthur@hornet.land

Or send to my phone: 928-309-9202

The last day to turn in any art project will be May 15, 2020. Thank you for your time and I encourage you to continue to log on your hornetland account every day. Please email me and let me know how I can help you.

A'he'hee

Ms. Arthur, M.ED. GMS Art teacher